
 Your clients can travel
safely to Lisbon
We are pleased to announce the resumption of four weekly flights to Lisbon, 
Portugal starting 14 August 2020. With our flights to Lisbon, we are expanding our 
network in Europe to 225 weekly flights to 33 destinations, the largest operations of 
any other airline in the region.

Your clients can travel safely with one of the most experienced global airlines 
flying consistently throughout and discover the vibrant history and culture of 
Lisbon, a city boasting a rich artistic scene and flavourful culinary traditions.

They can plan their next trip today and fly when they are ready with the airline 
they can rely on, benefitting from more options and greater flexibility for 
travel up to 31 December 2020.*

When they travel with us, your clients can expect the highest standards 
of hygiene and the latest security measures, whether on board or at our 
state-of-the-art Hamad International Airport in Doha, Qatar.

For more information, please contact your local 
Qatar Airways Sales Representative.

*Terms and conditions apply.


